
September 17.2000 

Dear Florida PubliiService Commission, 

We are homeowners on Chester Road. We undwtand water/- lines are to be installed in our area and 
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of ourmortgage. Ourbolnealready hasawell forwaterand a sepllctank. We haw- paid forboth of 
these. In seven yeas ormrtgage will be paid in MI. We see no acceptaMe reason whyweshould haveto 
go im M a g a i n  atthirtinn?forJomethingweOon‘t aeed. We have IW) problem with the new homes being 
built in this area as long as we area‘texpeckd to hwtthe bill forimpwemenb we have not ssked for. As 
midents of w i s c o m m u ~  fw23pears we hope a reawnable solation tothis problem will be found. 


